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Brown, Jarrod

From: Sarah M Rackham 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 11:47 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am signing up to this submission as there has been insufficient time to undertake a personal review of the PoSS 
assessment. The seems to have been thoughtfully prepared and requests consideration of many of the aspects of the 
Stadium process. I am totally opposed to the construction of the Stadium. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sarah M Rackham 
 




